LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 8, 2021

TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Water, Agriculture & Rural Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB739 by Birdwell (Relating to the presiding officers of the boards of directors of river authorities.),
As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Water Code to define the terms "Board" and "river authority" and would authorize the
Governor to designate a member of the Board of certain river authorities to serve as a Presiding Officer. The
bill would take effect September 1, 2021.

According to the Office of the Governor, no fiscal implication to the Office is anticipated.

According to the Water Development Board, no fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.
Local Government Impact

According to the Office of the Governor, no fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 300 Trusteed Programs - Gov, 580 Water Development Board
LBB Staff: JMc, AJL, PBO, WP, SZ, SD, GP
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